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I support strong climate legislation for Oregon's future. I support a strong cap and invest policy.  I am a
mother and a principal, and I am experiencing the impacts of the climate crisis in Oregon through the
stress, anxiety, and depression I see in the students at my school who are scared about the future
because of the climate crisis.  They see what is happening and they want the adults and role models
around them to make the choice to prioritize a healthy planet for everyone.
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